
I am writing in support of the Stibnite Gold Project and the benefits it will bring to Idaho. This project 

has the potential to put hundreds of Idahoans to work, bring a $1 billion investment into our state and 

restore an area of Idaho's backcountry desperately in need of repair. Today, fish cannot swim past the 

Yellow Pine pit and heavy metals are leaching into the ground and surface water. The Stibnite Gold 

Project can leave the conditions better than they are today. 

The permitting process is designed to move the best plans forward. After reviewing the SDEIS, it is clear 

to me the Burntlog Road option is the very best plan for Idaho. This will allow the abandoned mine site 

to be restored, America to secure a domestic source of the critical mineral antimony and fish to be 

reconnected to their native spawning grounds. The Stibnite Gold Project has been under federal review 

for the past six years and Perpetua Resources has been studying the site for an additional six years. 

Twelve years of scientific analysis and stakeholder input is ample time to evaluate a project. The process 

has been rigorous and done its job. Now, we need to move the Stibnite Gold Project forward. 

This Stibnite Gold Project is a huge opportunity for Idaho. Please permit the 2021 Modified Mine Plan 

and move the project forward so America can reap the positive impacts. 

Don Byrd 


